
 

Office of Developmental Programs (ODP) Presents 

Update for Families Concerning Health and COVID-19 

Thursday, April 9th from 11:00 AM-11:30 AM 

  

ODP invites individuals and families to join Medical Director Dr. Gregory Cherpes 
for a webinar update regarding the health of you and your loved ones in light of 

the COVID-19 pandemic.  
  

You may register for this webinar at the following 
link: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/7649487518326227469  

  

NOTICE: This confidential message/attachment contains information intended for a 
specific individual(s) and purpose. Any inappropriate use, distribution or copying is 
strictly prohibited. If received in error, notify the sender and immediately delete the 
message. 
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